
Dear Mayor Barrett, 
 
Please consider the reappointment of Dr. Meghan Graham to the Board of Directors for Historic 
Downer Avenue, BID#41.  Her term ended November 2016 and she would like to be appointed 
for another 3-year term. 
 
Through 2016 Dr. Graham attended 15 meetings out of 21 with 6 excused absences. 
 
Steph Salvia 


